
You’re invited to our 

PEXSISEN FAMILY 

DANCE 
 
 The PEXSISEN PAC is thrilled to be hosting our FIRST EVER Family Dance on February 20! 
 We’re hoping for a big turn out so our sister school Center Mountain Lellum has offered  
 for us to use their gym for the evening.   
 
     Some things to keep in mind… 
 
     When:  THURSDAY FEBRUARY 20, 5:30-7:30 
 
     Where:  Center Mountain Lellum Gym 
 
     Entry is by donation  
 
     The dance is a SOCK HOP,  NO OUTDOOR SHOES ALLOWED IN THE GYM but  
      slippers are welcome!  We suggest you bring a reusable bag to leave your family’s  
      shoes in. 
 
     Hamburgers, hot dogs, snacks and glow items will be available to purchase.  We will also 
     be selling 50/50 tickets and raffle tickets for an amazing prize basket! 
 
     WE NEED YOUR HELP!!!!!  Without volunteers the dance cannot happen.  If you are 
      interested in volunteering please email Jenn at  events.pepac@gmail.com  
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